\

Merch 12, 1846

‘¥r, John W, Ballard
910 Grand Avenue
Kansas City, Missouri

Dear ¥r, Ballard:s

~  » Thanks for your thoughtfulness in sending

me the tear pages from Life Magazine as of December
17, 1945, 1 have them now reposed on the bulletin '
board and am sure that they will elicit much attention
and there will be much discussion on Cow Pokes,

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely,

s Director of bhysieal BEducation,
FCAs)F ' Varsity Basketball Coach,



